
 

 

 

March 9th 
May Fair Committee 
Meeting 
 
 
 

Thunder Vista PTO 

March 2020 Newsletter 

APRIL 

Calendar Items 

MARCH 

April 25th 
Online Auction Opens 

Stay in touch with all things PTO: 
  

Thunder Vista PTO Webpage: 
www.ThunderVistaPTO.com  

 

Thunder Vista PTO General Email: 
thundervistapto@gmail.com 

 

Thunder Vista PTO Facebook Page: 
https://www.facebook.com/thund

ervistapto/ 

 
 

March 4th 
PTO General Meeting 

 

March 23 - 30 
SPRING BREAK 

April 18 - 25 
May Fair Silent 
Auction Preview 

March 16 – April 3 
Class Basket 
Donation Collection 

 

March 13th 
Middle School Dance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Basket Donations for May Fair Auction 

Our biggest event of the year is right around the corner! 

The May Fair Carnival Buffaloes Under the Big Top is Saturday, May 2nd, 

and like last year it will include an auction with classroom baskets.  
 

For the auction, each classroom will select a theme 

and families in that classroom will be asked to 

donate items related to that theme between  

March 16th – April 3rd.  
 

More details on the auction itself will be in the April 

Newsletter and on the PTO website May Fair page. 

 

Have you registered in the Thunder Vista Directory yet?  

Visit Membership ToolKit, for more information and get signed up today!   

PTO General Meeting 
 

Wednesday, March 4th, 6:30-7:30pm 

Thunder Vista Cafeteria 

 

Following the general presentation on PTO updates, events and activities, the PTO 

Leadership Team is proud to host Leslie O’Brien from Moms Demand Action as she 

delivers a BeSMART presentation focused on responsible gun ownership. Come join us 

and learn about the BeSMART framework, which helps parents and adults normalize 

conversations about gun safety and take responsible actions that can prevent child gun 

deaths and injuries.  

 

Middle School Dance 

A Star-Studded Evening 

Friday March 13th 

6:30 – 8:30 pm 

Thunder Vista Cafeteria 
 No ticket necessary.  

Food/Drink available for purchase, cash only.  

Student attire must meet the school dress code policy.  

Interested in being  

on the PTO  

Leadership Team?  
 

Elections will be held at the 

May 6th PTO Meeting. 

For more information  

visit the PTO website.   

 

 


